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I believe Hearing voices 

approach is emancipatory – 

not only for voice hearers but 

also offers new roles  for 

workers and families too   

- Ron Coleman 

Hearing Voices Group 
Open night 
 
Thursday 20th November 2014 
6:30am to 8:30pm  
Friends House, 60 Lowther Ave, Toronto 

Hearing voices does not necessarily mean a person is ill. But it  can  lead to becoming isolated  and misunderstood - and for any of us that can  certainly result in becoming very ill indeed..  

Many voices can be 

unthreatening and even 

positive. It’s wrong to turn 

this into a shameful problem 

that people either feel they 

have to deny or to take 

medication to suppress. 

 
-Prof Marius Romme 

Toronto 

Toronto Hearing Voices Group is now in its fourth year ! 

For one night only we will be holding an open night  for all – 
whether you hear voices, care for someone who does or are 
just curious how you can do your part helping make the world 
an easier place to live. 

Short presentation, videos, Q&A, Information, pamphlets, 
trainings and group program for 2015. 

If you sometimes hear 

voices, see things, smell 

things, feel things, sense 

things  or think things 

that others don’t…  

-then you’re welcome. In short: if you have the kind of experiences that, when you talk to others about they get their freak on, then you may feel at home with us…  - because we do too. 

We envisage and enact a society that understands and respects 

voice hearing, supports the needs of individuals who hear voices 

and views them as full citizens.  

This type of society is not only possible, but already on its way. 

-Eleanor Longden  
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